
                         

       PARENT ORIENTATION PROGRAM CIRCULAR 

Circular no: 001/ RIAS/2024-25                                                                            Date:  06-04-24 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur! 

Kindly note the change in the date for the Parent Orientation Program to May 25th 2024 (Saturday). The 

program has been postponed as all the roads towards the school will be blocked for Sulinkunte Village 

Festival on April 6th. 

The details regarding the orientation program will be sent 7days prior to the programme. Thank you for your 

support and understanding. 

Looking forward for your presence and support. 

Regards, 

Team RIA Sarjapur 


